
5th and 6th Grade Notes 
 

December 20, 2019 

 

We’ve made it to Christmas break!  Even though we wipe down our desks, 

doorknobs, and light switches daily, we’ve had several students out for several 

days.  Whatever germ is floating around is a doozy.   Hopefully everyone can stay 

healthy over break.  

What we’ve done this week… 

Those that have been in school have been finishing their persuasive essay. 

Completed essays are hanging in the hallway. Sixth grade math began a statistics 

activity involving M&Ms.  We will work to finish the statistical analysis once we 

return from break.  Fifth grade math is working with multiplying decimals.  It 

wouldn’t hurt to review multiplication facts.  I plan to incorporate timed math facts 

tests in January.  Also, I have linked several websites to assist in learning state 

locations and capitals in Google Classroom.   

I tried to plan for no homework over break, but if your child has been 

absent, I’d love if they could get their persuasive paper completed.  If they have 

access to a computer, your child can work in their saintscjm account and share 

their Google Doc with me.  I can make comments and suggestions, so they could 

complete it and have it off their plate before Christmas.   

Many prayers for a great Christmas and blessed New Year!  See you in 2020! 
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